
Amphenol
Amphenol East Asia Electronic Technology(ShenZhen) Co.Ltd

Date: 10th Jun, 2020
To: all customers concerned
Re: End of Life (EOL)- Amphenol p/n 12401849E412A

We continually strive to improve our high level of customer satisfaction and technical development. 
Therefore, we made an evaluation of the above product, which we haven't receive order for about one year and no more forecast from customer.
The result is that we cannot produce the above mentioned part number economically anymore. 
We will discontinue the above product from date and there is no replacement.

This letter serves as a formal End of Life notification.
If you have any further question, pls feel free to contact us.

Regards,
Marina Peng
Product Marketing
Cell phone: (+86) 186 0307 3476
Email: marina.peng@amphenol.com.cn
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